
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd September 2023 

 

 

 

   Updates to School Website Photos – Friday 29th September  

 

         

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of our improvements to communication, our website is being updated to make it a little more user 

friendly and simpler to navigate for parents.  

As part of this, we will be updating our school photos. Our school photographer will be coming in next 

Friday to take photos of children in groups for the new school website and around school.  Children 

where photo permissions are not permitted will not be photographed.  

If anyone wishes to change their photo permissions, they will need to advise the school office in writing 

before Wednesday 27th September.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

DArmoogum  
 
Mr  Armoogum 

Headteacher 
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